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Staff Report
Department of Public Utilities

To: Honorable Mayor Baliles and Mefnbers of the City Council
Through: Danny Roberts, City Manager

From: Brandon Phillips, Director of Utilities

Date: April 10, 2025

Subject: SR-20 GDOT Widening Project (PI 0016387) *Reserve Funds

DISCUSSION:

GDOT is widening SR-20 Conyers road which results in the City having
to relocate water, sewer and stormwater utilities. The area of relocation
begins at 4890 GA-20 and ends at Highway 78. We are currently
requesting quotes from engineers for these services. These services would
include preparation of engineered drawings, and applying for utility aid.
We were unable to receive these quotes before the council meeting due to
the short notice given to us by GDOT.

On March 18th, 2025, GDOT submitted an invite to review the submittal
package for their project. After meeting with GDOT on April 2, 2025,
they are only giving the city 60 days to respond with engineered
drawings, and a plan for completion of this project.

FISCAL IMPLICATION:
The costs for these services are $130,300.00. We are also requesting a 5%
contingency that comes to a total of $136,815.00.

This will be paid from line item 505-4330-521202



